
 

 
Thank you everyone for your harvest donations which were 
thankfully received by our local food banks. 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 27th October      School Closed Half Term 
Monday 6th November   School Closed Training Day 
Tuesday 7th November  School Re-opens  
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Parent Consultations 
 
We will be having Parent 
Consultations after half 
term.  If you need        
anything in the meantime, 
feel free to ask.  

Nursery Places 
 

School have some part time places available for 3 and 4 year olds. You may know some 
children who are eligible. We also have a few places available for 2 year olds.   
 
If you need support applying for free funding for your 2 year old the office staff are 
happy to support with this. 

October Activities 
 
On Friday 27th October the children can dress up in their favourite clothes or     
dressing up costume. We will be having Halloween Parties and Autumn activities.  If 
Toms or Emma's morning children want to dress up please bear in mind they will be off 
site for part of their morning session. 
 
Thursday 26th October Trips 
Natalie/Yasmin am and Natalie/Emma pm 
Friday 27th October  
Tom/Emma’s group will be going out (morning). 
Your child's teacher will confirm arrangements with you.  

Playground 

We are having further playground 
developments during half term 
with the re-shaping of the beach 
area.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Reminder 
As the weather turns colder can we remind 
parents to ensure that your children come in 
clothes suitable for the weather, hats and 
gloves to enable the children to stay warm and able to  
access the outdoor provision.  


